

8th January 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

RE: 7H1 Tutor Group January 2024

At Seahaven Academy, we believe that the role of the tutor is very significant in the lives of our students and their parents. We always aim to keep tutors and tutor groups together as they progress through the school. However, there are times when the changes to tutors are necessary. This could be due to staffing changes or changes needed in order to support vital intervention that we run though the tutor programme.

Your child's tutor group is one of the groups that has been affected by these changes. We have updated Arbor with your child's new tutor location and teacher. Please also be assured that details regarding your child will be shared with the new tutor. Please do contact your child's new tutors should you wish to pass on any additional information as well.

Your child's new tutor is Miss Pointing

Their e-mail address is: pointingt@Seahavenacademy.org.uk

Should you have any questions about the changes outlined above, please do not hesitate to contact the Director of KS4 Mr Hafernik (hafernikm@seahavenacademy.org.uk) or the Director of KS3 Mr Storey (storeyc@seahavenacademy.org.uk)

Yours sincerely

MOBREN

Ms O'Brien Vice Principal

